Sept 25, 2008

Compatible Electronics TCB

114 Olinda Drive

Brea, California 92823

Subject: TCB application submittal

Gentlemen:

We, Hunter Industries, would like to declare that the application being submitted for the device
with FCC ID: M3URMT, has not been submitted to another TCB or FCC for certification.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 760-591-7160.

Sincerely,

Peter Woytowitz C

Engineering Manager, Controllers
Hunter Industries, Incoporated




